Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee,

As a parent, | oppose this bill because because the state has no business in my children medical records.
Stop taking away the rights of parents. We are the most important advocate for our children.

Regards,

Kristin HARRIS

1113 LYLE STREET SE
Dallas, OR 97338



